
TOWN OF COOPERSTOWN  
CANDIDATES FOR PLAN COMMISSION 

 

If you are a resident of the Town of Cooperstown and would 
like to be considered for appointment to this commission, 
please send a letter containing the following: 
  A. Your background and qualifications. 
  B. Briefly, your views on land use planning. 
  C. Why you want to be on the commission. 
 
Two positions will be filled: by a citizen member. 
One position will be filled: by board member. 
 
Until the positions are filled the current Plan Commission will 
stay in their appointed position. 
 
Send your letter by April 9, 2021 by 5:00 p.m. to:   
Susan Kornely, Clerk 
15911 CTH R 
Maribel, WI  54227 
 
Or by email to: 
 
townofcooperstown1856@yahoo.com 
         
 
Susan Kornely, Clerk 
Posted February 26, 2021 about 5:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

 


